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Nelson Island Muskox Permits Available Online Wednesday January 20th at 9 a.m. 
 

(Bethel)  – Nelson Island muskox permits RX070 and RX071 will be available online at http://hunt.alaska.gov at 9 a.m. 
Wednesday, January 20th.  Permits were originally scheduled to be available online Monday, January 18th at 9 a.m.  Due 
to technical difficulties, the permits were not available as planned.   

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  Please contact Patrick Jones at 907-543-2839 with 
questions. 
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